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FDOT to Hold Hybrid Public Hearing for Proposed Safety 
Improvements on San Juan Avenue 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 
hybrid public hearing Tuesday, January 12 from 4 to 6 p.m. to preview the required 
median modifications for two safety improvement projects on San Juan Avenue (State 
Road 128). 

Project staff will be available to answer questions and accept comments online at 
nflroads.com/VPH or by phone at (914) 614-3221 using access code 673-655-125. 

Citizens who are unable to participate virtually or by phone may attend the hearing in 
person at the FDOT Urban Office Training Center located at 2198 Edison Avenue, 
Jacksonville, FL 32204. Project documents and information on how to participate online 
are available at nflroads.com/VPH. 

San Juan Avenue (State Road 128) between Roosevelt Boulevard (U.S. 17) and 
Herschel Street (State Road 211): 
 
FDOT proposes converting the existing four lanes of traffic on San Juan Avenue (State 
Road 128) between Roosevelt Boulevard (U.S. 17) and Herschel Street (State Road 
211) into three lanes with a center turn lane to reduce left turn and angle crashes at 
intersections along the corridor. The proposed project also includes installing a 
crosswalk with pedestrian refuge at San Juan Avenue and Fair Street. 
 
San Juan Avenue (State Road 128) Mid-Block Pedestrian Crossing: 
 
FDOT proposes closing a portion of the median on San Juan Avenue (State Road 128) 
in order to complete work on a Mid-Block Pedestrian Crossing with a Rectangular Rapid 
Flashing Beacon (RRFB) near the Noble House Assisted Living Facility. A 2017 FDOT 
traffic study concluded this is an area with high pedestrian traffic and a mid-block 
crossing was recommended to improve pedestrian safety. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.  

### 

mailto:Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Ftwitter.com*2FMyFDOT_NEFL&data=04*7C01*7CLauren.Pinchouck*40dot.state.fl.us*7C8e5348a5779443f29a9408d88288c368*7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada*7C0*7C0*7C637402871194647755*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=TNzKBTYaQSkOt4Y1PcVC7skdiYv04fvIV3sULtYRteE*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!OepYZ6Q!sE7nrGxT3al-xN8voM6GBvVrxGoaXdORcOYRLJwve_OVR8l8gPqLxulaKOsG1g9Dg3LhbBZxZA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Fwww.facebook.com*2FMyFDOTNEFL&data=04*7C01*7CLauren.Pinchouck*40dot.state.fl.us*7C8e5348a5779443f29a9408d88288c368*7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada*7C0*7C0*7C637402871194647755*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=VE2UxamKjKzq32cYinOAM*2F1uXHNkf8bTI8*2FXA9cjHa8*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJQ!!OepYZ6Q!sE7nrGxT3al-xN8voM6GBvVrxGoaXdORcOYRLJwve_OVR8l8gPqLxulaKOsG1g9Dg3I7ZyRGKg$

